

Bushes Primary School & ELC Class

Grampian Avenue, Glenburn, Paisley, PA2 8DW

Tel: 0300 300 0149

Email: bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

9th October 2025







Dear Parent / Carer,

I am writing to share with you a change to our staffing for this current session of which I have been informed.

Miss Taylor Bain, who was assigned to the school on a temporary basis in August, will be leaving the school. I would like to thank Miss Bain for all of her hard work and wish her every success in the future. Miss Kara McDonald will start with us from Monday 20th October.

For parents/carers of children in Primary 6/5, P5/4, P2/1 and P1a, for whose children this change has a direct impact, the plan going forward is as follows:

- Miss Bain will work with P1a and P2/1 on Tuesday 21st October.
- On Tuesday 21st October, Miss McDonald will meet the classes with which she will be working.
- Miss McDonald will work with P5/4 on Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd October.
- Miss McDonald will work with P6/5 on Friday 24th October.
- From w/b 27th October, Miss McDonald will work with P6/5 on a Monday afternoon and all day on a Friday, P5/4 all day on a Wednesday and a Thursday, P1a on a Tuesday morning and P2/1 on a Tuesday afternoon.

The existing class teachers will work closely with Miss McDonald to provide continuity for the children in these classes.

Kindest Regards

Craig McCrorie

Head Teacher





